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From: Daviscocarol@aol.com
To: OIRA_Submission@OMB.EOP.gov; PRA
Subject: Comments on proposed form 1023-EZ (79 FR 18124 - page 18124-18125)
Date: Monday, April 28, 2014 4:04:12 PM


My comment on the proposed re-design of the Form 1023-EZ is:
 
Please do not allow this form to be used for nonprofit entities who intend to operate primarily outside of
the U.S.  I would worry that those who have obligations owing to the IRS or other U.S. debtors, can
then easily use the nonprofit as a channel to get money to themselves outside of the U.S. with very
little scrutiny, not to mention that the funds could be used for terrorist or other undesirable activities
also with very little scrutiny.
 
Thank you.
Carol Davis
 
 
Carol Davis, CPA
Davis & Co., CPAs, P.C.
9457 S University Blvd #410
Highlands Ranch, CO 80126
ph: 303/791-6800
fax: 303/791-1526
daviscocarol@aol.com
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